
 

 

April 2024 NASFA Minutes 
by Steve Sloan 

 
The April meeting of the North Alabama Science Fiction Association was called to order 
on Saturday, April 20, 2024 in the Madison satellite location of Willowbrook Baptist 
Church at 6:07:33 PM by President Mary Lampert and the traditional gavel. 
 

OLD BUSINESS 
 
Dues were still due. ($25 for the first family member plus $6 for each additional family 
member.) 
 

NEW BUSINESS 
 
Nope. 
 

NOT-A-CON BUSINESS 
 
Not-a-Con con chair Mary reported that there will be a Not-a-Con on the third weekend 
of October. Memberships will be $30. The hotel reservation link is on the website under 
“Not-A-Con Hotel”. There will be t-shirts, but no one has contacted David O. Miller 
about art yet. We’re always looking for volunteers to bring food, run spades, run gaming, 
and run con suite. Someone needs to check with Mike K. on Short Attention Span 
Theater, and poke Stephanie, Les, and the usual suspects about presentations and 
readings. 
 
Mike S. announced that the Iron City Comic-Con is coming to Birmingham in early June. 
 
Sam moved to adjourn at 6:18:20 PM. 
 
For the April program, Judy led a discussion of people’s experiences during the recent 
solar eclipse. The After the Meeting Meeting was held at the same location as the 
meeting. 
 
Later discussion revealed that we will hold the picnic at Gary’s house on July 20. Last 
month’s minutes were wrong about June, because July is the month when Willowbrook 
Church at Madison will not be available on the usual third weekend. 
 


